
BARRY TOWNSHIP      STATUS:  APPROVED 

       SPECIAL MEETING  as presented 9-12-2023    

          September 1, 2023  

      2:00 p.m. 

 

Barry Township Water Tower (vacant land)                                        

229 W. Orchard Street.                                        

Delton, Michigan 49046                                                  

         

Supervisor Bower called the Special Meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.   The purpose of this meeting  

is to walk the vacant land and discuss Consumer Energy tree removal and the construction of the 

driveway.      

 

ROLL CALL:    

              Judy Wooer.              Treasurer   

              Barry Bower.              Supervisor 

                        Debra Knight.              Clerk 

                

ABSENT:        Don White.             Trustee 

     Lee Campbell   Trustee       

 

  

 

Guests:            Judy Scott, Cindy Swagler, Bill Quick, John Jarvis, Pam Christiansen, Christy 

Tigchelaar, John Stech, Duane Knight, Khloe Poyser, Ken Tomlin, Michele Dye, Devin Dye, 

Abbi Wooden and Rylan Dye.  

 

LIMITED PUBLIC COMMENT:    Christy Tigchelaar spoke on her concerns for the water 

quality. John Jarvas spoke on his concerns for the tree removal.  Ken Tomlin spoke on his 

concerns for the location of the water tower.   

  

Board members and guests walked the land where the water tower is proposed to be located.     

 

NO ACTION WAS TAKEN.  

 

MOTION by J. Wooer second by D. Knight to adjourn this Special meeting @ 3:00 p.m. 

 3 AYES.   2 ABSENT.      MOTION CARRIED.   

   

ADJOURNED.     

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

 

Debra J. Knight 

Barry Township Clerk 
 



 


